

April 7, 2016

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Reverend Kevin Harrington, 247 North Street, New Bedford, MA to the Library Board. This term will expire April of 2019.

Attached is Reverend Harrington's attendance at board meetings from 2013 to present.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell Mayor

JFM/dlr attachment

cc: Reverend Harrington

Olivia Melo, Library Director



New Bedford Free Public Library

613 Pleasant Street New Bedford, MA 02740 508-991-6275

http://www.newbedfordlibrary.org

OKUKA

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor

Trustees

March 16, 2016

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Chair, ex officio

Carl J. Cruz, Vice-Chair Very Rev. Constantine S. Bebis

Lee Blake
Dr. John Fletcher
Elsie R. Fraga
Fr. Kevin Harrington
Diana Henry

Jill Horton-Simms

To: Kristine Arsenault, Assistant Chief of Staff, Office of the Mayor

From: Olivia Melo, Library Director

Re: Trustee Reappointments with Attendance

The following Trustees are up for reappointment in 2016:

Library Director

Helen Rogers

Olivia Melo

Father Kevin Harrington

Diana Henry Lee Blake

Their attendance at the 33 Trustee Meetings from February 2013 through March 2016 are as follows:

✓ Father Kevin Harrington – 23
 Diana Henry - 33
 Lee Blake - 32

Director: 508-961-3044; Fax: 508-979-1481; TTY: 508-991-6258; Children's: 508-979-1723; Circulation: 508-979-1786; Genealogy & Archives: 508-991-6276; Reference: 508-991-6278

BRANCHES: Lawler: 508-991-6216; Casa da Saudade: 508-991-6218; Howland Green: 508-991-6212; Wilks: 508-991-6214